
Daffodil International University 

Department of Software Engineering 

 

Notice for Physical Class & Academic Activities 

Date: Sep 30, 2021 

This is to notify that in accordance with the guidelines of UGC and the Ministry of Education, and as per 

the instructions from Registrar office DIU dated Sep 26, 2021, we are very happy to announce that 

Department of Software Engineering will initiate physical classes from 09 October 2021. 

1. Initially physical classes will be started on 09 October 2021 with the students of Master 

programs and the students of fourth year (Level-4) of Bachelor programs. 

 

2. Physical classes for the students of other Levels will be started on 16 October 2021.  

 

3. Students must be vaccinated with at least one dose of vaccine OR registered for vaccine with the 

NID in the link https://Surokkha.gov.bd/ OR by surokkha app. If any student does not have the 

National Identification (NID) card, he/she can do the registration for COVID-19 vaccine by using 

the information of Birth Registration Certificate in the web link provided by University Grants 

Commission (https://univac.ugc.gov.bd) 

 

4. Halls of residence will be opened for the students on 1st October 2021 and each student has to 

submit the copy of the Registration Certificate before entering the hall.  

 

For any other query students are advised to follow the notice published from the office of the 

Registrar dated Sep 26, 2021.  

*Welcome Home* 
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